
April 9, 2017 Alumni Newsletter 

Brother's, Little Sisters, and Friends: 

Spring time has finally arrived and here's hoping everyone has started to make their 
plans to attend the 25th Annual Zeta Alpha Alumni Golf Outing? This year's golf outing 
will be held on Saturday, June 10. The shotgun start will begin at 9:00 AM. The price of 
golf is the same as last year. $42.00 for 18 holes of golf and cart. 

Since we are having a shotgun start, the course and myself will need to know the 
number of attendees who will be golfing. This is important in assigning where everyone 
start that morning. Here is the current list who have responded back to me since the last 
newsletter that will be golfing. 

Boylan, Farrar, Van Wie, Blystone, Dibert, Dunn, Schneider, Caratelli, Kearney, Jacobs, 
Chappel, Shivetts (12). 

Here is the list of those who will be not golfing that will be part of the roving gallery or 
clubhouse gang. 

Hermerdinger, Saboo, Ruzicki. 

After golfing will have the award ceremony and dinner on the patio section of the golf 
course. The price for the dinner/cookout is $23.00. The Steak Cookout dinner consist off 
a 12oz NY Strip sirloin steak, roasted potato, buttered corn, and Italian bread, the price 
also includes beer, soda or bottled water, sales tax, and gratuity. A chicken dinner is 
also available to those who prefer a different option. Please start sending your check for 
dinner as soon as possible. I ask for payment of dinner only since we are committed 
towards the number of steaks we order. Listed below is my address for sending your 
$23.00. If you plan on just hanging and enjoying refreshments and not eating, please 
pay me a few bucks at the award ceremony. Please make the check to: Joseph 
Suprano. 

Here are the early birds who have already sent their $23 for dinner: Boylan, Ruzicki. 

Address for submitting the check for dinner only: Joseph Suprano 641 Kelso Road 
Pittsburgh, PA. 15243 

Also rooms at the Park Inn Radisson in Hermitage-Sharon are being held for Friday & 
Saturday. The Radisson is down the street from Tam 's. The group rate is $115.00 for a 
room at the Radisson (Friday or Saturday night), please ask for Brenda at 724-906-
6150 (advise Brenda your with the Theta Chi Reunion Room Block). Brenda is in her 
office Tues-Saturday. If you cannot reach her, you can call the hotel at 724-528-2501, 
just say your with Theta Chi. 



For Friday (June 9),the day before the outing , we have some different events going on 
to get everyone fired up for Saturday. Jim Clarke was able to secure 24 spots at the 
Grove City Country Club for a Friday afternoon golf warm-up prior to Saturday's big 
event. Green's fee and cart is $65.00. Jim needs names of those who want to attend 
ASAP. Tee time is 1:30PM and will meet at Bob Subs beforehand. You can email Jim or 
call 412-527-1728 (cell). 

In past years Gary Donelli has organized the Friday golf  event and is unable to attend 
the outing this year. Gary Donelli and wife Denise will be celebrating their 35 wedding 
anniversary in Greece with John (best man) & Paula Kreuzer. Congratulations Gary and 
Denise. 

For Friday evening, Jack Shivetts was able to secure the Pavilion at our hotel 
(Radisson). The Pavilion is located behind the hotel, and has a grill and two horseshoe 
pits. Jack needs a headcount on those who will attend for ordering food. Jack's tentative 
plan is start serving food and grilling around 6:30 PM. However, this a BYOB event. 
Please contact Jack at if you plan to attend: 724-837-3569 or jackjshivetts@gmail.com. 

Those are the details, so start making your plans to attend this great weekend. 

Please email me  or phone- text my cell (412-592-6156) if you have any questions or 
need details concerning the weekend. 

Fraternally, 

Joseph Suprano 
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